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Providence Health Care (PHC) in Vancouver is seeking a General Internal Medicine 
physician for a minimum expectation of 16 weeks of service per year across its two 
acute care hospitals.  
  
This physician will work at both Mount St. Joseph’s with a quarter time inpatient 
ward commitment (approximately 12 weeks per year) and St. Paul’s Hospital (with a 
minimum commitment of 4 weeks per year).  The work has scheduled hours of 
service and is part of a multi-physician service at both sites. Compensation at MSJ is 
primarily fee for service with some support and MOCAP for on-call availability, and 
APP funded at SPH.   At MSJ, the work includes additional access to outpatient clinic 
work in the Rapid Access Clinic. 
  
This position joins a cohesive team of Internists engaged in quality and teaching.  
While students and residents are not always present, there is an opportunity to 
pursue further academic and teaching interests. 
 
This position will bridge two of PHC’s acute facilities. Mount St. Joseph Hospital is a 
PHC acute care facility in the Mount Pleasant neighborhood with 200 beds and 
serves a diverse population. St. Paul’s is a 500 bed clinical academic teaching 
hospital in downtown Vancouver.   
  
To apply, submit an expression of interest with your CV to nora.cummins@ubc.ca by 
November 25th, 2021.  
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